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Dr. Keith McConnell
Deputy Director, Division of Waste

Management and Environmental Protection
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-7E18
Washington, DC 20555

RE: Notice of Change of US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) Principal Representative for
the NRC-USACE Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP) Memorandum
of Understanding (MOU)

Dear Dr. McConnell:

This letter is to inform you that I will be the USACE Principal Representative designated in
Article II of the MOU between the NRC and USACE for the Coordination on Cleanup &
Decommissioning of the FUSRAP sites with NRC-Licensed Facilities. Ican be reached at
202-761-5642 or bye-mail atjames.b.balocki@usace.arrny.mil.

Mrs. Suzanne Beauchamp, National FUSRAP Execution Manager will continue to be the
USACE point of contact for the MOU and the FUSRAP program overall. Mrs. Beauchamp can
be reached at 202-761-4998 or bye-mail atsuzanne.m.beauchamp@usace.arrny.mil.
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